



S Morgan
Head of Lower School
01691 626511
Email: shan.morgan@ellesmere.com

15th September 2023

Dear Parent,

## **Year 7 PGL Expedition**

Traditionally, Year 7 pupils take part in a short, residential trip that helps to establish friendships and to encourage independence; therefore, we encourage parents to support this venture. The expedition days for this term are Wednesday 25<sup>th</sup>, Thursday 26<sup>th</sup> and Friday 27<sup>th</sup> October 2023.

Ms Rogers, (Year 7 Tutor), leads the trip and will circulate more details shortly. Other teachers will also accompany the children.

The approximate cost of the trip this year is £226 which will include transport, accommodation, food and activities throughout the three days and two nights. All dietary needs can be catered for. This year the College will be using PGL Baschurch for this experience.

It is now necessary to secure final numbers to help with organisation. Please could you contact your child's Tutor in the eventuality that your child cannot come with us, or return the slip below as proof of permission for the trip.

Please return payment and the slip below to the Lower School Secretary, by **Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> September 2023**. Payment can be made via cheque, made payable to "Ellesmere College", or via bank transfer through the College website.

Yours sincerely,

S E Morgan

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286





## **Year 7 PGL Expedition**

Please return to the Lower School Secretary by Friday 22nd September 2023.

Name of Pupil	
Name of Parent or Guardian	
I enclose a cheque/I have paid via bank transfer for the amount of £226 for the Year 7 PGL visit.	

(Please delete as appropriate)